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Furthermore, additional scope of work was 
added to repair sealed bridge joints on all 
bridges throughout the project, including the 
Broad Creek Bridge and the Charles Frasier 
Bridge. This work will be paired with new 
pavement markings along the bridges to 
heighten visibility. 

For project information,For project information, including questions, please contact the SCDOT Special Projects Con- including questions, please contact the SCDOT Special Projects Con-
struction office at (843) 953-2697, or visit our website at crossislandparkway.org.struction office at (843) 953-2697, or visit our website at crossislandparkway.org.

The scope of the project was finished by the 
original completion date of November 30th, 
2022. Punch list items are being completed 
this week to include removing traffic barrels 
and silt fence. Final grassing touch ups to take 
place beginning next week. These changes will 
greatly improve the aesthetics of the project as 
a whole. 
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